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NOTICE OF MOTION 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by:  Cr Robert Crouch 
Reference/Subject: Notice of Motion # 1 – Green Waste Fees and Charges at Uralla Waste 

Management Facility 
 
SUMMARY: 
This motion seeks to rectify an oversight which occurred when developing the proposed motion and 
subsequent resolution about Council fees and charges at the June 2018 Ordinary Meeting. 
 
COUNCILLOR’S MOTION: 
 
That Council remove the following items and associated fees/charges contained immediately below the 
sub-heading “Uncontaminated Garden and Wood Waste” of the Fees and Charges, adopted by 
Resolution No. 11.06/18: 

1. Car/Sedan/Wagon/4x4 domestic 
2. Utility/6x4 trailer 
3. Commercial 

 
Background 
 
At its meeting of 26th June 2018, Council resolved not to charge fees for uncontaminated gardens and wood 
waste contained within wheelie bins (up to 240 l) taken (by private means) to the Uralla Waste 
Management Facility (UWMF). Unfortunately, due to the extent of business which was discussed in relation 
to the budget at the June meeting, the full extent of proposed change to the advertised fees was not 
recorded in the draft motion and the subsequent resolution. 
 
The intent of the change, discussed at the workshop before the meeting and also during the meeting, was 
the removal of all fees/charges for uncontaminated garden and wood waste deposited (by private means – 
i.e. not as a result of Council’s green waste collection service) to the UWMF. 
 
This motion seeks to rectify that oversight. 
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Supporting Councillors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Comments from Director [Director Infrastructure and Regulation]: 
 
Green Waste is also received at Council’s Bundarra Waste Management Facilities. 
 
Should the amount of Green Waste from Commercial entities indicate that green waste generated external 
to the Council area is being delivered to the Council’s Waste Management facilities and providing for 
additional waste management costs, Council may wish to consider introducing a Commercial Green Waste 
charge.  
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